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Dear Colleague,

Re: Nominations for the QeC-ERAN Executive Bureau 2006/2007 and 2007/2008
As you know, our General Assembly will take place on 24 November in Charleroi. In accordance with our statutes, there will be elections for the Executive Bureau.The Bureau will be elected for a period of two years.
The Executive Bureau consists of the following positions:

1) President

2) Vice-President

3) Treasurer

4) Secretary

5) Member

6) Member

In accordance with our statutes, the positions of President, Vice-President, Treasurer and Secretary have to be held by politicians. The two other positions are open to all.

Furthermore, in accordance with the proposed amendments to our constitution, the positions of President, Vice-President, Treasurer and Secretary have to be held by members from four different EU Member States.

Further details of the role and responsibilities  of the Executive Bureau are attached.

Please fill in the attached nomination form AND RETURN BY FAX TO THE QEC-ERAN OFFICE BY TUESDAY 14 NOVEMBER
Yours sincerely,

Lionel Martijn

President

QeC-ERAN
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